From: Jewel Malone [mailto:jewelmalone@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 8:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FYI - Attended League of Chicago Theatres event

Good morning, Steve!

Commissioner Michelle Boone advised me to send you an FYI that I attended with her a gala last night with the League of Chicago Theatres nonprofit. Michelle Boone and DCASE was being honored with an award. 

I am currently not back at work yet (still on FMLA/maternity leave). 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jewel

Jewel Malone

Alternate: jewel.malone@cityofchicago.org
